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 Today is “A” Day                                                                                                      Welcome Back 

 
 
Media Center Temporary Barcode Labels 

As you all know, students do not receive their Stout ID 

cards until several weeks from now.  However, Middle 

School policy across the District requires students to use 

their IDs to check out books from the media center. 

Obviously, we cannot wait until the end of October for 

students to begin checking out books, so Ms. Cassie Acker 

came up with a "temporary ID" students can use, by simply printing off barcode labels.   

1st hour teachers will pass these labels to the students who must place their label on the front of their 

planner. This way, students will use their planners to check out until the new badges arrive. If you 

don’t receive your temporary barcode label by the end of this week, please see Ms. Acker. 

 

No School on Sep. 12, 2016 

There will be no school on Monday, Sep. 12, 2016, so enjoy the long weekend! I am 

sure your parents will be asking, “Already?” 


